
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Term 2 

2024-2025 

 

REMEMBER OUR SMART RULES FOR ICT 

Go through these regularly with your child. 

Secret—Always keep your name, address, mobile phone number and password 
private— it’s like giving out the keys to your home! 

Meeting—Someone you have contacted in cyberspace can be dangerous.  Only do so 
with your parent’s/carer’s permission, and only, then when they can be present. 

Accepting—emails or opening files from people you don’t know or trust can get you 
into trouble—they may contain  viruses or nasty messages. 

Remember—someone on-line may be lying and not be who they say they are.  Stick to 
the public areas in chat rooms and if you feel uncomfortable simply get out of there! 

Tell—your parent or carer if someone or something makes you feel uncomfortable or 
worried. 

Many of you will have signed up to the Safer Schools NI app. 

The app can be found on the App Store. This is the  

QR code for our school. The app will alert you of  

anything significant in relation to online usage for your  

child/children.  

 

 
https://youtu.be/kfzr4e-shc8 

From the playground to Parliament, and from our phones to our homes, let’s make a noise about bullying. 

 

‘Four in ten children aged 8-17 years old have experienced bullying, either online or offline.’ 

 

Login Code: 5513 

Safer Internet Day falls within the half term holidays this year. 

At Islandmagee PS we will be completing 

some Internet Safety related activities  

the previous week. (3rd-7th February)  

The PSNI will be visiting our assembly  

on Friday 7th February to chat about online  

safety. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A great website for parents and pupils. The SBNI website provides advice on many 
aspects of online safety. From gaming to screen time and much more. Through this 
website you can subscribe to receive regular updates. 

https://youtu.be/kfzr4e-shc8


 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

https://nationalcollege.com/institutions/national-online-
safety 

https://nationalcollege.com/institutions/national-
online-safety 
The aim of this website is to equip every trusted adult 
with the knowledge and skills they need to keep up 
with the latest information, implement best practice and 
heighten their awareness of issues around three core 
topics; online safety, mental health & wellbeing; and 
climate change & sustainability.  

A reminder of the age restrictions for these apps.  These 
age restrictions have been put in place to keep your 

child/children safe. 
Parents must take responsibility to ensure they are 

vigilant with their children’s internet usage. 

https://nationalcollege.com/institutions/national-online-safety
https://nationalcollege.com/institutions/national-online-safety

